
No.M-IT3/38778/TC/2001                                              Transport  Commissionerate          
                                                                                    Kerala,Thiruvananthapuram 

   Dated : 02.06.2008. 
 
From 
 The Transport Commissioner 
 Thiruvananthapuram. 
 
To 
 All Deputy Transport Commissioners 
 All Regional Transport Officers and 
 All Joint Regional Transport Officers of Sub RT Offices. 
 

Sir, 

Sub : -  Motor Vehicles Department - Modernization - Strict implementation of  
PUCC Reg. 

Ref : - Nil. 

 It is instructed that all officers are directed to insist the PUCC for all the services 
rendered through the Offices. Any laxity in this regard will be treated seriously. The 
Deputy Transport Commissioners are directed to ensure that the order is properly 
implemented within his jurisdiction by delegate the power to take corrective measures if 
it is necessary. It is also directed that the PUCC are issued only after proper test 
conducted as per the provisions of law. 
 

                                                                                         Yours faithfully, 
                                                                                                Sd/- 

Alexpaul 
                                                                                   Senior DTC & Secretary STA 

                                                                             For Transport Commissioner (I/C) 


